It is with great pleasure that I write this letter in support of Kelly McCaffrey-Nady. I had the opportunity to work closely with Kelly since September 2014. She was PTA co-president at Nestle Avenue Charter Elementary School. That did not cover Kelly's true job description. She was in fact an integral part of Nestlé's community. She helped arranged schedules, organized school events, decorated the office and library, ran the Holiday Boutique, did playground supervision, and chaired PTA meetings. In addition, she answered phones, handled the front desk in the office, organized fundraisers, met with vendors, and generally kept all of us on track and on time. Kelly was instrumental in increasing parent participation and organizing volunteers for the classroom and for school events.

Needless to say, Kelly is a very motivated, energetic and dedicated individual. She always goes above and beyond expectations and has boundless energy. She often gave assistance without being asked. Kelly seemed to know what needed to be done and simply did it. That is the mark of an exceptional and competent individual.

I recommend Ms. McCaffrey-Nady with no reservations. She has the drive, creativity, organizational skills, leadership, and persona to be an outstanding sales executive. She has already done that job in a very demanding, high profile school. Should you have any further questions with regard to her background or qualifications, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Gray-Sortino, Principal